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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:

If you have an arrangement in Victoria, have you thought about looking at
arrangements in other areas, particularly when there is a non-sitting period in the New
South Wales parliament?

Answer:

The Manager, Parliamentary Security Services, at the New South Wales Parliament,
has advised that Members and former Members of other Australian Parliaments may
park at New South Wales Parliament House only on non-sitting days and only by
prior notification to the Manager, Parliamentary Security Services.

A casual parking fee of $18.00 is payable by persons accessing these arrangements.
Requests for parking can be sent by email to security@parliament.nsw.gov.au.

Ministerial and Parliamentary will approach other State Parliaments around Australia
to see if similar arrangements can be made for visiting Senators and Members.
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